
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

April 22, 2020 
 
Chair Nichols and Members of the Board 
1001 “I” Street 
Sacramento, CA 95812 
 
Re: 20-4-3: Public Meeting to Hear an Informational Update on the 2020 Mobile Source Strategy 
 
Chair Nichols and Members of the Board: 
 
On behalf of the Center for Community Action & Environmental Justice, East Yard Communities for 
Environmental Justice, and Earthjustice, we write regarding the 2020 Mobile Source Strategy Update. We 
encourage CARB to continue course in passing life-saving, zero-emission regulations to tackle pollution 
from California’s largest sources of air pollution, in addition to pursuing new regulations that advance 
zero-emissions in other sectors.  
 
The 2020 Mobile Source Strategy is an important roadmap for fulfilling the dramatic cuts in emissions 
needed to meet clean air standards and address toxic risk to communities throughout California. CARB 
plays a critical role in catalyzing the zero-emission technologies that are required to achieve these cuts, and 
we ask the Board members to direct staff to expeditiously push adoption of regulations to advance zero-
emissions in sectors like trucking, locomotives, shipping, construction, and many others. We also ask Board 
members to reiterate the great need to continue course in meeting existing commitments to control 
pollution from sectors like ships at berth, transportation refrigeration units, advanced clean trucks, and 
harbor craft.   
 
We appreciate your consideration of these comments.    
 
Sincerely,  
Andrea Vidaurre, Center for Community Action & 
Environmental Justice 

Taylor Thomas, East Yard Communities for 
Environmental Justice 
 
 

Adrian Martinez and Sasan Sadat, Earthjustice 
 

 

 


